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THIS TOUCHED OUR HEARTS 

Given to one our Sergeants by a young community 
member, this meant a lot. Thank you. 

 

 

CLACKAMAS COUNTY’S WATER RESCUE TEAM 

The Clackamas County Sunrise Rotary Club presented 
the County’s Water Rescue Team with a “Certificate of 
Honor” during May, recognizing the team of 13 for its 
outstanding service. 

The Wilsonville Police Department proudly supports 
Sergeant Brian Pearson (pictured below), along with 
Deputies Dan Blair, Robbie Nashif—Traffic and Josh 
Chapman. We’re proud to have you four on deck.  

 

WE REGULARLY PUT CPR SKILLS 
TO USE 

On May 24, Wilsonville Police were 
called to a scene where CPR, a 
necessary life-saving measure, was 
needed. Deputies Aaron Gilbert and 
Glen Howard responded to a citizen in 
distress who had stopped breathing. 
The two worked in tandem until Tualatin 
Valley & Fire arrived. 

Thank You 

Howard 

Gilbert 

CHIEF OF POLICE ROB WURPES AND 
SERGEANT BRIAN PEARSON met with 
members of Kiwanis International during May 2022. 
Kiwanis International is in the process of re-
establishing a group in the Wilsonville area, and is 
interested in community and youth engagement.  
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YEAR-TO-DATE 2022 

5,393 
Total Calls 
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